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Friends of Holmeswood School

Friday 15th January 2021
Dear 100Club Member,
It is now time to renew your 100Club Membership.

Thank you for your support over the last 12 months. We have raised another £1000.00 for school and
awarded the same amount in prize money.

HOW IT WORKS:

e At 100 members, the monthly prize fund stands at £100.00 with prize money divided as follows: 1%
= £50.00, 2" = £30.00 and 3™ = £20.00.

e Costis £20 per number, payable as a lump sum or by monthly Standing Order of £1.67
e There are 10 draws between April and March (no draw will take place in July and August)

e Draws will take place on the last Friday of the month (term time) and published on our website

HOW TO JOIN:

If you would like to purchase a number outright, please log into School Money and purchase a 100Club
Number from the ‘Shop’.

If you plan to pay by Standing Order, please email bursar@holmeswood.lancs.sch.uk to confirm.

For those who do not have access to School Money, please contact bursar@holmeswood.lancs.sch.uk to

confirm your membership and arrange payment.

Thank you once again for being a part of the 100 Club and we look forward to entering you into the
2021/2022 100 Club Draws.

Good Luck!

The Friends of Holmeswood School
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